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A clinical research study investigating a potential combined vaccine 
for meningococcal disease which could mean fewer injections.
The Boost Study is looking at a potential new vaccine (investigational vaccine)  
for protection against the germs that cause meningitis (meningococcal germs).

This study will help determine how safe the investigational vaccine is and  
whether it may act as a booster in people who have already received a vaccine 
against 4 of the most common types of meningococcal germs that cause 
meningitis. This could mean fewer injections in the future.

We are looking for people who:
• are healthy
• are 15–25 years of age
• received 1 dose of a meningitis vaccine (MenACWY) 4–6 years ago.

Study participants will be in the Boost Study for up to 12 months.

Want to know more?
To learn more, please contact:
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MENINGOCOCCAL 
DISEASE:

WE’RE STUDYING A WAY TO HELP 
PROVIDE THE SAME PROTECTION

WITH FEWER INJECTIONS.

Lisa Kandil
(217) 366-8056
research@christieclinic.com 
or
Amanda Wittig
(217) 366-5647
research@christieclinic.com
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